
Dear Reviewer:
Thank you very much for your valuable revision comments, we are currently

preparing to revise the manuscript with your suggestions.
1. We acknowledge your concern regarding the length of the article. However,

we firmly believe that a comprehensive description of PEComas is essential,
hence we have opted not to delete any sections. We hope you could consider
our suggestions.

2. We have revised the entire text to enhance readability, correct grammar, and
address other errors, aiming to improve its overall smoothness.

3. We have incorporated the latest research findings into two key aspects:
preoperative imaging diagnosis and treatment, with the aim of enhancing the
article's cutting-edge nature.

We hope for your understanding regarding our decision. If you have any further
suggestions or concerns, please do not hesitate to inform us.

Thank you once again for your valuable feedback and consideration.

Sincerely，
Shuai Yan


